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POWER TRIP AT LRT'S KELANA JAYA LINE 

 

Tenaga Nasional Berhad (TNB) was informed of two power failure incidents at LRT's 

Kelana Jaya line earlier this morning. 

 

Our checks revealed that the incident was caused by internal trippings as TNB's 

power supply for the line is in good working condition. 

 

Hope this clarification clears any misunderstanding, if any on the cause of the power 

failure. 
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